
SAFE Landscapes, a program of the University of California Cooperative Extension, 
wants to show you how to make your landscape Sustainable And Fire safE. Much of 
Ventura County is in the wildland-urban interface, where habitat and housing meet. 
If you live in this area, it’s not a question of IF the wildland will burn, but WHEN, 
and the next few years are expected to be some of the worst on record. 

Come find out how to make your landscape beautiful and fire-safe while being a 
good neighbor to wildlands. Get tips and techniques on planting, maintenance, and 
building materials to help you and your home survive the next fire. 

Learn about defensible space, vegetation management, and invasive plants from 
experts at U.C. Cooperative Extension and your local fire authority! 

This series of workshops will be held in September 2010 in various locations around 
the county. 

SAFE Landscapes
Sustainable and Fire-Safe

Landscaping Workshop for Ventura County

The University of California prohibits discrimination or harassment of any person in any of its programs or activities (Complete nondiscrimination 
policy statement can be found at http://danr.ucop.edu/aa/danr_nondiscrimination_and_affir.htm). Direct inquiries regarding the University’s 
nondiscrimination policies to the Affirmative Action Director, University of California, ANR, 1111 Franklin St., 6th Floor, Oakland, CA 94607, (510) 
987-0096.

Workshop dates and locations:
Saturday, •	 September 18, 2010 from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm,
at Little House Multipurpose Center in Ojai. 

Tuesday, •	 September 21, 2010 from 6:30 pm to 9:00 pm,
at National Park Service Visitor Center in Thousand Oaks. 

Wednesday, •	 September 29, 2010 from 6:30 pm to 9:00 pm,
at U.C. Cooperative Extension in Ventura. 

The workshops are free, but registration is required: Please register online at:
http://ucanr.org/safeventura.
For more information, please visit http://ucanr.org/safelandscapes.
Questions? Contact Valerie Borel at vtborel@ucdavis.edu or 323-260-3851. 


